

TOWN OF HATFIELD MASSACHUSETTS

MEMORIAL TOWN HALL 59 Main Street Hatfield, MA 01038 RECEIVED AW POSTED

HOWN CLERK

FEB10 20 10:10AM

Board of Selectmen

(413) 247-9200, Ext. 100 (413) 247-5029 FAX

TOWN OF HATFIELD PUBLIC NOTICE PROPOSED WATER & SEWER RATE INCREASE

The Board of Selectmen will hold a public meeting and accept comments on Tuesday, February 18, 2020 @ 6:00 p.m., in the William A. Belden Training Room, Emergency Services Building, located behind Memorial Town Hall, 59 Main Street, for the purpose of considering an increase in water and sewer rates as a result of a Water & Sewer Rate Study.

A summary of the proposed rate increases is available on the Town of Hatfield website at https://www.townofhatfield.org/home/news/proposed-water-sewer-rates and available at Memorial Town Hall.

Board of Selectmen

Brian F. Moriarty, Chairman Edmund E. Jaworski Diana Szynal